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Our social media feeds are updated regularly. Please follow us: 
 

Instagram: barlbyprimary 

Twitter: @primary_barlby 
 

Big Book Giveaway!! 
 

Over 1,000 books for babies, children and adults are 
being given away this Saturday 26th by the 

Children's Book Project. 
 

These are books that are a little too tatty for the 
charity to gift to schools, but which are otherwise 

fantastic! 
 

175 Kensal Road, W10 5BJ (a 5 minute walk from 
Sainsburys Ladbroke Grove) 

Pop in between 10am - 1pm .  Tables will be 
outside and social distancing will be in place. 

_______________________________________________ 
 
To notify us of allergies or medical needs e-mail 
Charlene.o’brien@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
Charlene can also help with admissions.  
 
To change your contact details and provide us with two 
contact numbers: 
Siobhan.murphy@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
 
All other enquiries: 
info@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk 
___________________________________________ 

You are encouraged to e-mail your child’s class 
teacher directly. They check their e-mails 
regularly. Stay in touch!  

 
Have a lovely weekend! 

 
Year 6 Secondary Transfer 

 
Please provide school with your reference code when 
you apply for secondary schools on line. The deadline 
for applications is 31st October 2021. We are happy to 
help- please e-mail Ms Keane: 
colette.keane@barlby.rbkc.sch.uk.  
 

The Weather 
 
As the weather becomes more autumnal please 
provide your child/children with a suitable jacket and 
footwear for outdoor breaks. The school is well 
ventilated due to the current situation and we 
encourage the children to wear their school 
sweatshirts. Please label uniform and other clothing 
items with your child’s name as we collect several 
items of lost property every day.  
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